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ACADEMY OF DANCE FIRST CONCERT PERFORMANCE
First-ever Academy of Dance concert

A fantastic night was had at our first Academy of Dance Concert on Wednesday 13 November
2019.

The night was filled with creative performances from our Kinder - Year 6 Academy of Dance
students, with special performances by our High School MISA dancers and solo performers.

It was lovely to see so many parents in the audience come along and support our dancers.

A big thank you to Mrs Ellerman who worked tirelessly choreographing the routines and
encouraging the development of each student. Thanks to our High school students who
volunteered each week to help with the afternoon programs. Thanks also to the Entertainment
crew and Secondary staff who came along to assist us on the night.

The Academy of Dance Concert has been a great way to end the 2019 program and we look
forward to watching the dancers return to the stage in 2020.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sport Coordinator and TAP Coordinator
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